
 
 
 
 
 

Discontinuation of partial Wi-Fi service on-board 
 

June 6th, 2022 
Tokyo Metro Co., Ltd. 

 
 
Tokyo metro will discontinue a part of on-board Wi-Fi service on June 30th, 2022.This 

decision was made due to the expiry of the contract with network providers. 
 Our Free Wi-Fi service for all passengers at each station will remain available. We 
appreciate your understanding. 
 

Notice 
 
１．Discontinuation of on-board Wi-Fi service on June 30th 

 
 
 
 
 
 
２．Continuation of on-board Wi-Fi service 
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